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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

I will be sending out an email

shortly regarding the security of

our building and Photo ID

badges. Please watch for this

communication as it is essential

to our center going forward.

-Mrs. Hunter

NOTE FROM THE
DIRECTOR
Shanna Hunter

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Director

Happy Birthday to...

Ellie who is turning 5,

Ezekiel who is turning 5,

Miss Miner, and 

Miss Vue

We will be closed Monday,

September 6th, for Labor Day! 
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Hello Parents!

This last month has been fun for

the infant room. Most of our baby

friends are beginning to crawl

and learning to roll over. We have

been working on a summer art

project with the babies and they

are enjoying every moment of it!

-Miss Vue

Hello Parents!

This last month has really flown

by! All of our friends in the Snail

Room are finally one, and

everyone is learning so much!

We're learning how to say lots of

new words, each other's names,

and animal noises! We've enjoyed

doing lots of fun crafts, learning

how to do simple puzzles, and

have built many block towers.

We're looking forward to see how

much we continue to learn in this

next month!

-Miss Miner

DUCK'S
Infants

TURTLE'S
Toddler 1

SNAIL'S
Toddler 2

Hello Parents!

In the month of July, we've been

having lots of fun going outside

whenever possible! We have been

learning and practicing colors,

ABC's, animal noises, as well as

friend's and teacher's names.

Everyday we sing lots of fun silly

songs with actions. We are

learning to share toys and to have

gentle hands with our friends.

Can't wait to see what we get to

do in August!

-Miss Krogan
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Hello from the Tiger Room,

We have had a lot of fun learning

about outer space and the

ocean. We explored our creative

sides through different art

projects that we did.

We are working on using our

voices to express our thoughts

and feelings. We have gotten

down telling others when we

need space and to please leave

us alone.

We added a new art station to

our room. We really enjoy being

able to color and create freely.

-Mrs. Garcia 

Hello Penguin Families.

Happy August! I hope the summer has

been treating you well. Our penguins

have been enjoying the warm weather. In

the month of July we learned about outer

space and the ocean. We spent time

reading several planet books and talked

about what it would be like to be an

astronaut. We spent two weeks focusing

on the ocean. We learned about the

different kinds of creatures that can be

found in the ocean and what they eat.

We got a new sea life poster and made

our own star fish. Of course, we still have

been spending plenty of time outside.

This summer we’ve been able to observe

baby bunnies on the play ground as they

grow. It was pretty neat for the children

to learn so hands on. 

Please remember to bring water bottles

for your children as well as taking them

home and washing them each night. 

If you have any questions or concerns

feel free to ask. 

-Miss Ferguson 

TREE FROG'S 
2's

TIGER'S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's

Hello, Tree Frog Families!

We hope you are staying cool in this

hot weather! We've been enjoying

playing outside as the weather

permits. We were even given a fun

new bike toy for the playroom! Yay!

The construction next door looks like

it is finishing up, and the kids have

loved to see them building, and of

course, loved to see the big machines

they used!

For our "Circle Time", we have been

continuing to learn our names, colors,

and shapes. The kids are so good at

recognizing each other's names and

many of them know their shapes and

colors as well! We also love to read

books, and are so grateful that the

library brings us different and exciting

books to look at every few weeks!

While we miss our friends who are no

longer in our room with us, we are

very excited for a few new ones to

join us in August!

We hope you enjoy the rest of your

summer!

-Miss Green & Miss Scott




